
Heat for Poor Families and Help for Our Staff Abroad 
January 16th, 2025 
 

 
My dear hard dwellers. This is just a short message before my most recent 
message.  
 
I just wanna let you know we've been hard pressed to supply the poor with wood, 
gas and propane. And this winter has been bitter cold.  
 

My dear, once the enemy has targeted our income, making it much more difficult to buy firewood and 
propane for heating and for the poor. Especially supporting those in the mission field.  
 
These delays hurt several of our staff and two mission couples with newborn babies.  
 
Anything you can do to help us recover would be a real work of charity. 
 
Thank you, my dear ones, for caring and being faithful cause we're here with distractions all the time. And we 
bind those and pray for the angels of accomplishment that come in. 
 


